
 
  
   

   

 

 

        

                
      

       
      

         
       

             
      

   

 
 

                 
         

 
    
     

   

  

   

   

 

     

440 S. Park Ave. 
Tucson, AZ 85719 

Phone 520-225-2600 • Fax 520-225-2601 

Dear Parents and Families of Project MORE. 

Welcome, to our school community at Project MORE, where we embrace a unique approach to education 
as an alternative school. We are delighted to welcome your family into our close-knit community, where 
every individual is valued and encouraged to thrive in their own distinctive way. At Project MORE, we 
prioritize a holistic educational experience that goes beyond conventional academics. Here, learning 
extends into the realms of creativity, critical thinking, and personal growth, fostering a well-rounded 
development for each student as they re-engage in their high school education. 

Our commitment to alternative education means that we prioritize small class sizes, personalized 
attention, and a supportive environment where every student can explore their passions and interests 
freely. Whether through our innovative curriculum, experiential learning opportunities, or dedicated 
teachers and staff, we aim to provide a nurturing space where curiosity is celebrated, and individuality is 
respected. Together, as a community, we strive to cultivate a love for learning that extends beyond the 
classroom and prepares students to navigate an ever-changing world with confidence and resilience. 

As you embark on this journey with us, we encourage you to actively participate in our school 
community. Whether it's through volunteering, joining school events, or engaging in discussions, your 
involvement enriches the educational experience for everyone. We look forward to partnering with you in 
nurturing the potential of each child and fostering a supportive environment where every family feels 
valued and connected. Welcome to Project MORE, where we celebrate diversity, embrace creativity, and 
empower each student to shine brightly. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Israel Macias-Reyes 

Principal, Project MORE 

520-225-2600 

Contact Mr. Israel Macias-Reyes by email 

mailto:Israel.MaciasReyes@tusd1.org

